
 

 

 

 

9601 Fallard Terrace 
Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 

Phone:  240.767.4820 

 

August 7, 2019 

 

 

Greetings CMIT South Elementary School Community,  

 

It has been a great pleasure to serve this school community with you for the past year.  I have decided to accept another 

opportunity and will no longer be a part of the Chesapeake Math & IT Academy team effective ​August 8, 2019​.  I wish all of 

you the best and much success in the upcoming school year.  

 

I would be remiss if I did not take a moment to thank the teachers and parents for their hard work and continuous support 

over this past year.  I know that you will continue to live the mission and vision of the school by ensuring the students 

enrolled are receiving all that you are able to provide.  

 

The Chesapeake Lighthouse Foundationwill begin an active search for my replacement.  In the interim, please contact Ms. 

Lesma Watkis, Assistant Principal, at  ​lwatkis@cmitsouthes.org​ if you need assistance regarding questions about the 

school community.  

 

As well, begin to subscribe and read the weekly newsletters for further communication.  

 

With gratitude and appreciation, 

 

Patrice 
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